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Sample Letter of Introduction from Scouts BSA Troop to Arrow of Light Den 
 (to be mailed in September) 

 
(Name)  
(Address)  
(City, State, Zip Code)  
 
(Date) 
 
 Dear ___________________:  
 
My name is ____________________ and I am the Senior Patrol Leader for Troop _____. 
Soon you will cross-over the Cub Scout program into the Scouts BSA program. This is 
an exciting time, many fun adventures are ahead.  
 
As a troop we go camping once per month. This year we are planning to (use this 
paragraph to briefly describe your annual program plan. Tell the Webelos what you are doing: 
canoeing, climbing and rappelling, backpacking, fishing, etc.)  
 
Our troop meets weekly (time/date/location). At these meetings, we have skills 
instruction time where we work on advancements. Our goal is that you would reach 1st 
class within a year of joining our troop. We also have time for your patrol to get 
together to plan for upcoming campouts and time for inter-patrol activities.  
 
This summer, we are planning to attend list name of camp here on date. Activities at this 
camp include canoeing, rowing, swimming, nature programs, sports programs, .22 rifle 
shooting, archery shooting, and much more.  
 
We are looking forward to having you as part of our troop. To aid in this transition, we 
would like to invite you, your parents, and your entire den to a campout on October 
(date). Our theme is Athletics and will play softball, volleyball, Frisbee golf, and have a 
bicycle race. Food and tents will be provided. All you will need to bring is personal gear 
(clothes, toiletries, sleeping bag/blankets) and your bicycle. We will be meeting at 
location at time. Please let your Webelos Leader know by (date) if you are able to attend.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
(Your Name) 
 Senior Patrol Leader Troop _____ 
 
 
  


